

## General Business Services, Inc.

The GBS Building • 51 Monroe Street • Rockville MD 20850 • (301) 424-1040

December 19, 1979

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh Governor, State of Oregon Salem, OR 97310

Dear Governor Atiyeh:

Congratulations on your election to the Board of Trustees of the Citizens Committee on Paperwork Reduction. We are pleased and honored by your presence on the Board.

While I am sure you are aware of the uphill battle of the Committee's efforts to cut down on Government red tape, regulations, and paperwork, I am certain you will find a great deal of challenge and satisfaction during your term as Trustee.

I am looking forward to meeting you at a future Trustee meeting and working with you during the coming year.

Sincerely,

Bernard S. Browning

President

BSB/jpd